
 

 

The Women’s Faculty Club 

Member’s Update – June 15, 2017  

 

 

New West ADA-Access – Door at west end of building 

Open during weekdays 8:00am – 4:00pm 

View your new patio – wonderful space for special events! 

Bookings available for summer and beyond 

Future dining room reservations were deleted recently due  

to a system malfunction. We have tried to recreate  

as many as possible. Please email or call our Front Office 

 to reconfirm your luncheon dates.  

womensfacultyclub@gmail.com or (510) 642-4175 

 

Reminder – Club closed for 

Annual Summer Maintenance  

Monday July 3
rd

 –  

Friday July 14
th

  

Dining Room re-opens on  

Monday July 17
th 
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